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From: Kippen,Ronda

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 2:58 PM

To: 'arthurfpluim@gmail.com' <arthurf.pluim@gmail.com>

Cc: Burton,Steven <shurton@co.weber.ut.us>; Aydelotte,Tamara <taydelotte @ co.weber.ut.us>; Burton,Steven <sburton@co.weber.ut.us>; Ex

<rgrover@co.weber.ut.us>; Browne, Craig Clark. <cbrowne@co.weher.ut.us>; Berniche,Stan <sberniche@co.weber.ut.us>
Subject: RE: replat of lot 1 and 2 of heatherglen subdivision.

Thank you for sending in your subdivision plat and title report along with the subdivision application form- We will ne
the application fee paid- The application fee for a two lot subdivision is $1300- Once we receive these documents anc
subdivision- | am not sure who told you that you could bring your building permit in at the same time but unfortum
request until the subdivision plat has been approved and recorded- Please contact our office with any questions or con

Respecttully,

RONDA KIPPEN

PRINCIPAL PLANNER

WEBER COUNTY PLANNING DIVISION
2380 WASHINGTON BLVD, SUITE 240
OGDEN, UTAH, 84401-1473
801-399-8768 (OFFICE)
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WEBER COUNTY

From: Bennett,Tiffany
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 8:12 AM
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/Of#search/tbennett%40co.weber.ut.us/LXphbRLrghxkrdmTIkMMRWfsWRhDMhWJKGfBwkgrng 11
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To: Kippen,Ronda <rkippen@co.weber.ut.us>; Burton,Steven <sburton@co.weber.ut.us>
Subject: FW: replat of lot 1 and 2 of heatherglen subdivision.

This came to me from Arthur Pluim, Not sure what to do with this.

Kippen,Ronda <rkippen@co.weber.ut.us>
to me, Steven, Tamara, Charles, Rick, Craig, Stan

Hello Mr- Pluim,

| just spoke with one of my co-workers and it sounds like we have cleared you to submit your building permit plans pi

that statement in my previous email- Sorry for the confusion-

Respectfully,

RONDA KIPPEN

PRINCIPAL PLANNER

WEBER COUNTY PLANNING DIVISION
2380 WASHINGTON BLVD, SUITE 240
OGDEN, UTAH, 84401-1473
801-399-8768 (OFFICE)
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WEBER COUNTY

From: Kippen,Ronda
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 2:58 PM
To: 'arthurf pluim@gmail.com' <arthurf.pluim@gmail.com>

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#search/tbennett%40co.weber.ut.us/LXphbRLrghxkrdmTIkMMRWfsWRhDMhWJKGBwkqrng
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